

Town of Yorktown

9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 Yorktown, IN 47396 765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f www.yorktownindiana.org

6/16/2016

Earlier this year in an effort update some of our regulations regarding zoning and the comprehensive plan, the plan commission released a Request for Proposals for professional qualifications. The commission received three proposals. They attempted to interview all three firms, but ultimately were only able to interview 2 of the firms.

Earlier this month at the plan commission meeting, the members voted to forward the proposal from Kaiser Consulting out of Lawrence to the council. The proposal covers updates to both the Comprehensive Plan and to the Zoning Ordinance. This will involve activity in both the urban and rural areas and will provide a singular document for the commission and staff to work for. The update is expected to take approximately 12 months. The contract will be paid for from professional services out of the general fund. I would recommend approval of the contract.

Pete